
Condo II Residents –  

We are aware of the power outage in parts of Condo 

II.  

PSEG is working in the area to repair. They are 

projecting to have the power restored and working 

by 12noon today. Although we apologize for any 

inconvenience, this outage is entirely out of our 

control.  

Thank you for your patience. 


